
 

PreK-5th Grade Dress Code Policy for Cole Elementary School 

 

Students are welcome to wear school uniforms, but they are not required this school year.  

School clothing should appropriately reflect the entire academic, social, 

and safety of the students’ learning day. 

 

• All shirts must have short or long sleeves and cover the stomach.  Spaghetti straps, strapless, 

tube tops, off the shoulder, open backs, holes in shirts or muscle shirts are not allowed. 

• Shirts with inappropriate or offensive content are not allowed. 

• All pants must be worn at the waist.  Sagging or low riding is prohibited. 

• All shorts, capri-pants, skirts, skorts, or jumpers should be no shorter than mid-thigh or just 

below the fingertips. 

• Leggings and yoga pants should be covered by a skirt or a shirt that falls below the fingertips 

or middle of the student’s thigh. 

• Jeans or pants with rips or tears must not reveal skin and should not be in inappropriate areas. 

• Pajamas are not allowed. 

• See-through clothing is not permitted. 

• Appropriate footwear must always be worn especially on PE days.  House shoes, slides, shoes 

with rollers on the bottom, or flip flops are not allowed. 

• Jackets, hoodies, and sweatshirts may be worn; however, hoods are not permitted to be worn 

in the building. 

• No headwear (except for religious reasons).  This includes hats, caps, sweatbands, bandannas, 

skull caps, baseball caps. 

• A letter will be sent from the school for special days (i.e., hat day, pajama day, etc.). 

 

Important Note:  Cole Elementary School reserves the right to modify this policy as necessary 

and reserves the right to determine what might be disruptive, inappropriate, and unsafe. 
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